

CLASSIC newsletter - May 2021

Dear friends. Just 244 patients to go!

We aim to share the CLASSIC trial results at Critical Care Reviews Meeting in June 2022. To do so we will need to finish inclusions in Autumn 2021 – we hope you will all contribute to realize this!

Rewards will be sent to the ICUs randomising to leave 200 and 100 inclusions to go...



Status

A warm welcome to ICUs Guys & St Thomas and Russells hall (UK) and Holbæk (DEN)! In the pipeline:



Brno (Czech Republic)



Vall d'Hebron (Spain)

Important information!

Manuscript: We will draft a blank version of the manuscript for CLASSIC and send out for your comments this summer. This is to advance the process of publication as soon as the follow-up period is completed.

Data entry: Please help us keep data entry as timely as possible in this last phase of the trial.

Contact

You can reach us at classic@cric.nu or +45 3545 0606 (available 24/7).

Please archive this newsletter in your Site Master File.

Until next time, Morten, Maj-Brit, Praleene, Anders & Tine



CRIC • Blegdamsvej 9 • 2100 Copenhagen Ø • +45 35 45 72 36 • contact@cric.nu • www.cric.nu

